
Today's Scripture May 21, 2023

CHURCH FAMILY MEETING AND 
POTLUCK TODAY
Mark your calendars for Sunday, May 
21 for our next church family meeting 
and potluck right after church in the 
Fireside Room. Last names A-L bring 
side dishes and M-Z to bring main 
dishes. 

BAPTISM SIGN-UPS  
HAPPENING NOW
Are you interested in being 
Baptized? If so, please contact the 
church office to connect and plan 
through a few details! Our church 
phone number is 208-375-3565.

STANTON HEALTHCARE BABY 
BOTTLE DRIVE ENDS TODAY
Today is the last day of our Stanton 
Spring Baby Bottle Drive. Return 
your filled bottles or donate online at 
StantonBabyBottleDrive.com to help 
save a child’s life.

MEN'S RAFTING TRIP WITH THE 
PURSUIT
The Pursuit's men's ministry has 
invited our men to join them on a 
rafting trip on July 15th. This is a 
beginner/moderate float down the 
North Fork of the Payette and is for 
ages 4 and up. It’s a full-day activity, 
and lunch is provided. We will meet 
at Bear Valley Raft in Banks, Idaho at 
9:30 a.m. on Saturday morning. When 
you sign up make sure to put in the 
notes before checking out, that you 
are with The Pursuit Church. Access 
the details online at https://subspla.sh/
m7hns55.

Financial Update
as of May 15, 2023

Last Week's Giving $10,491

YTD Spending $186,846

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: II Corinthians 10:12-18, The Peril of Comparison

TEACHER: Chuck Butler, Pastoral Care and Keenagers Pastor

YTD Giving $191,292



The Food Cupboard team serves 
those in need here in our body and 
in the Boise community. We'd love 
your help replenishing our shelves if 
you can contribute goods or funds.  
Monetary gifts may be made by writing 
"Food Cupboard" in the memo on your 
check or electronic payment. 

Food Cupboard Needs
CURRENT NEEDS:
•	 Tomato sauce (15 oz)

•	 Ground coffee (1 lb size)

•	 Granola bars (Natures Valley)

April was a busy and enjoyable month for everyone.  Palm Sunday, Easter, vision 
lunches, and guest preachers blessed us greatly and made the month fly by. As we 
enter May we are looking forward to continuing further into the book of Corinthians 
with both Chuck and Jason. 

As we transition into May things will continue to be active at church. One of the 
additional activities we will have is a family meeting after church on May 21st and we 
will have a number of updates on current items and some new developments to tell 
you about.  Topics will include the current church merge exploration, a brief update 
on Deacons, some business pertaining to both the church and school and more.  As 
always there will be plenty of time for questions from the church body.

In Him,

Jim, Jim, Josh, and Mike 
Cole Community Elder Board

Elder Updates


